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Ambulance Involved in Collision While Enroute to Medical Call 
 
Date/Time: February 1, 2012, 2:17 p.m. 
Location: U.S. Hwy 395/Main St., Hesperia 
Incident: Traffic Collision Involving Ambulance 
 
This afternoon Medic Ambulance 305 (MA305) was involved in a traffic collision at the intersection of U.S. 
Hwy 395 and Main St. in Hesperia.  MA305 was driving northbound on Hwy. 395 enroute to a medical call 
when the ambulance was struck on the driver’s side by another vehicle. 
 
Both firefighters received minor injuries and were transported to Arrowhead Regional Medical Center in Colton 
for observation.  The driver and passenger from the other vehicle sustained moderate injuries and were 
transported to Desert Valley Medical Center in Victorville. 
 
The San Bernardino County Sheriff’s Office is conducting the investigation. 
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